4/12/2022

Nightingale Suites Residents and Families,

We wanted to send out a construction update. Painting has been completed in all
the common areas and hallways. Carpet demo and installation has begun. We are
patiently waiting for materials to complete the carpet installation. Furniture was
ordered several months ago, and we are now dealing with out-of-stock items and
material delays. We are diligently working with our construction and design teams
to complete the project as soon as possible. Thank you for understanding and for
your ongoing patience over the next few months as we work to complete the
update of our common areas. We are all looking forward to enjoying our freshly
updated living spaces.

Thank you —
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Assisted Living Administrator Executive Director



